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Hulu Close to Greenlighting ‘Buffy the Vampire Slayer’ Sequel Pilot
Description

“Buffy the Vampire Slayer” is a popular TV show. Now, it might come back on Hulu. Sarah Michelle Gellar
might play Buffy again, but a new person will be the main character.

Nora Zuckerman and Lila Zuckerman will write and manage the show. Chloé Zhao will direct it. Each of
these people will be in charge, along with others like Sarah Michelle Gellar and Dolly Parton.

The first Buffy show was made by Joss Whedon. But he might not work on the new show because some
people said he was not nice to them at work.

“Buffy the Vampire Slayer” started from a movie in 1992. Then the TV show was made five years later with
Sarah Michelle Gellar as Buffy. It became very popular. A lot of people liked Buffy because she was a strong
woman. Many say it's one of the best TV shows ever.

Sarah Michelle Gellar can now be seen in “Dexter: Original Sin”. She is famous for playing Buffy, but she’s
also been in other things like “Cruel Intentions” and “Scooby Doo”.

If the new Buffy show happens, it will not be the first time an old show came back on Hulu. Recently, Hulu
made a new version of “Prison Break”. They also have new episodes of “Futurama”.
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